
 

 Announcements 4/17/25  

 

 

Juniors and Seniors, the last day to purchase prom tickets is TODAY. Tickets are 

sold on GoFan, and the link is on the BTHS website. Use your student ID number 

(without the “s”) as your access code to purchase. 

 

Going to Prom? Don’t Forget the Flowers! 

Make your prom night extra special—buy flowers for your date! The PTO is selling 

them, and it’s super easy to order. Just scan one of the posters with QR codes 

found around school, like in the office lobby or outside the cafeteria. Flowers will 

be conveniently ready for pick-up the morning of prom. Don’t wait—order now 

and check one more thing off your prom prep list! 

 

SAT testing is 5-3-25 and the deadline to register is 4-18-25. Seats are filling up fast 

so register now for your spot. 

 

 

 

 

 


